
 
 

Free Law Clinic 
for Spanish and English speakers 

Wednesday, August 31
st
 from 4p - 6p 

at the Shakopee Public Library 
(235 Lewis St. S., Shakopee) 

 

 
The Scott County Law Library and 
bilingual volunteer attorneys will  
present a walk-in law clinic to 
answer questions regarding 
immigration, family law, housing 
and criminal cases.You must 
provide proof of public assistance 
or two paystubs. No reservation is necessary and you 
do NOT need to show identification -  just stop by!   
 
Call the Scott County Law Library at 952.496.8713 with 
questions about the law clinic. 
 
 

Shakopee Library, 235 Lewis St. S., 952.233.9590 

 
 
 
 

         


